St Mary’s Catholic Primary School

Nursery Newsletter Spring 2019-2020
Dear Parents,
Welcome back to the Nursery. We hope your child and you both had a lovely Christmas break. As before, if you have any questions or concerns please let us know. 

 Our R.E topic is ‘A People of Prayer’ and ‘Lent.’ 
We will be focussing on a different Nursery rhyme each week as well as number rhymes and counting games. We will keep you informed of what we are doing so you can support your child at home. 

We will be introducing thinking skills to the Nursery children. We will continue with the red hat which is all about their feelings and we will begin to introduce some of the other hats too!
Book bags
Please remember to send in your child’s book bag on their day. You will continue to be able to choose a new book with your child for you to share at home. The children will change their book every week. Please make a comment about how your child enjoyed the book.
 Your child can also select an activity wallet when they choose their book. The wallets contain games or activities for you to play with your child.

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you of a few general points:

· Please let us know if there is a change to the person who is going to be collecting your child.

· Illness; Enfield council have asked if parents would keep children at home for 48 hours when they have a tummy bug.
· If you have moved please tell the office your new address
We have been impressed by the way the children have coped with coming into the Nursery at the start of each session. They are beginning to take off and hang up their own coats and to find their own peg and name cards.

Thank you for your continuing support and cooperation. Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions in the meantime.
Nursery Team
